From: WAYNE PRUSKI <wpruski(@icloud.com>

Date: February 19, 2018 at 4:16:13 PM EST

To: <Barbara.Miller-Williams(@erie.gov>, <April.McCants-Baskin(@erie.gov>,
<Peter.Savage(@erie.gov>, <Kevin.Hardwick@erie.gov>, <Thomas.Loughran@erie.gov>,
<Edward.Rath@erie.gov>, <Patrick.Burke(@erie.gov>, <John.Bruso@erie.gov=>,
<Lynne.Dixon@erie.gov>, <Joseph.Lorigo@erie.gov>, <John.Mills@erie.gov>

Subject: Allow - Invite - Welcome More TV/Internet/Phone Providers to Western New
York

Greetings Legislators,

A simple request from the people you signed up to serve: we would like more
TV/Internet/Phone Providers Allowed-Invited-Welcomed to Western New York. As it is,
Spectrum is the only Provider allowed into areas such as Elma (14059) and Marilla (14102), and
they know it and are killing us each year with their substantial price increases. Having more
Providers, such as Verizon FIOS and Google Fiber, would create competition and keep prices

competitive and service high.
Please end the monopoly of one ISP in the area.

Thank you for listening,
We the People.
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